
From: Grace Ockwell
To: "Damian"
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 514520
Date: Monday, 10 August 2015 02:11:41 p.m.

Hi Damian,
 
Just to confirm our conversation that the DCC neither confirms or denies that
 communications may have been received from Mr Henry and Mr Williams during May –
 July 2015.
 
As suggested, it may be more expeditious to contact Mr Henry and Mr Williams directly
 for information.
 
If you require any further information, please contact me, otherwise this matter is
 completed.
 
Kind regards,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

 P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
From: Damian [mailto:damian.george@odt.co.nz] 
Sent: Monday, 10 August 2015 1:53 p.m.
To: Grace Ockwell
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 514520
 

Damian has submitted a LGOIMA request - 514520.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
To whom it may concern, I have a query regarding flooding in South Dunedin on June 2.
 Could I please have all communications received from Bruce Henry and Trevor Williams
 in the period May-July 2015? I understand this information may take some time to collate
 so a reply by 5pm August 14 would be much appreciated. Could I please receive receipt of
 this email and if there are any issues feel free to reply to the contact email and phone
 numer provided. Thanks for the help, Kind regards, Damian George

File attachment
No file uploaded

Name
Damian George

Email address
damian.george@odt.co.nz

Mailing address
52 Stuart St, Dunedin 9016
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Contact phone number
4793516


